
Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

March 23, 2009

PRESENT:   Clem Lam,  Leningrad Elarionoff,   Avi Okin, Tommy Sing

1. Last Friday the Mayor and his department heads came to Waimea to 
talk about what they have been doing. Mayor Kenoi said he talked 
with Brennon Morioka who said he will have the WT&G project put 
back on the next revision of the STIP. This will qualify us for 
$600,000 in the fed stimulus money. We have a question about 
whether the original money - $750,000 will be there for WT&G when 
we get back on the STIP.

2. Fence for next work day - last week Leningrad, Laura and Clem crafted 
a letter to Parks and Rec outlining the fence requirements and 
restating our need for the fencing to go in soon so we can have our 
May 17 workday. We have not heard back from James. Clem talked to 
Bob Fitzgerald on Friday and asked him to follow up on this.

3.  Lodge and Parker School - have not heard back from Greg Mooers on 
his quest to talk to Hawaiian Trust about the Lodge property.

cc. James Komata, David Imata
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